
BROADSTONE RBL CLUB 
Bank Holiday May 2021 UPDATE 

 

 

 

The new Flanders Restaurant will be opening over the May Bank Holiday 
with a special LiteBites menu (see below for the menu).  
 
It will be open : 
 

• Friday 28th May between 5PM and 9PM 

• Saturday 29th May between Noon and 9PM 
• Sunday 30th May between Noon and 6PM 

 

We will announce future opening times and menus in the near future 
 

Event News 

• The General Knowledge will be returning on Thursday 24th June. Our 
thanks to Chris for continuing to provide this entertainment. 

 

Re-Opening News 

We thank everyone who has been in the club since re-opening. Your support 
to the club and your willingness to continue to follow the rules is 
appreciated.  
 

 

 

• Website: www.broadstonelegion.co.uk 

• email address: membership@broadstonelegion.co.uk 

• We can also be found on Facebook 

http://www.broadstonelegion.co.uk/
mailto:membership@broadstonelegion.co.uk


 

 

 


